
From: Tom Roselius <troselius@gci.net>
Date: July 1, 2022 at 6:43:35 AM AKDT
To: G_Notify_AssemblyClerk <G_Notify_AssemblyClerk@kpb.us>
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Hank Mills easement vacation KPB-4399

﻿CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use
caution when responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were
expecting the communication.

I request you keep open the access to happy Valley falls. Many people have
enjoyed its beauty through out the years. If the trail has not been used much in
recent years, it is due to posted signs.

Sincerely,
Thomas Roselius

Sent from my iPhone


